
Redwood City Señors Softball Club 
Minutes from July 2, 2025 

Meeting brought to order at 6:40 p.m. 
The meeting was held in the Sunset Room, Veterans Memorial Building, Redwood City 
Board members present: Dennis Logie, Rick Bowlby, Bill Picht, Randy Gavron, Mike Lake, Ron 
Okada and Deborah Coyne 
Not present: Pete Lewis 
Guest: Brenda Guzman 

Minutes amended and approved 
Treasurer's report approved 
1- Brenda reported on the Club Tournament.  Everything ran well and we received many 
compliments on how the tournament was run and the amenities we provided.  One team had to 
be changed to an exhibition team due to player add-on violations.  The volunteers were great, 
but we need more volunteers to move the McGarvey fences. We are talking with the sponsored 
teams to cover that. Winning teams seemed to like the gift cards.  Thanks so much to Pat and 
Brenda for all their hard work. 
2- Beth, Brenda and Rick are proceeding with the webmaster job and how to plan a course of 
action for the future of the site. 
3- Bill is still working on the San Jose Giants trip. Trying to figure the count and the amount. The 
leagues are being asked who wants to go. Then Bill can proceed with the cost. 
4-One Pitch planning. Deb will be in charge of getting the flyers out by July 21. She is also 
checking with Pat to see if Anna will do the catering. 
5- Porta-potty.  We voted and will get a Porta-potty for the One Pitch tournament. 
6- Ron will be inquiring for more accurate pricing for the treadmills. Then checking with Mike to 
see if Mike can get a better price through his connections. 
7- We voted and passed to subsidize our three Redwood City tournament teams with $700.00 
and free entry into the Redwood City tournament.  We are hoping that going forward this will  
incentivize the players to volunteer to help move the fences at McGarvey for  the tournament. 
8- Rick is finalizing the contract for the Christmas party with the Crowne Plaza. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 

Next meeting: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 

Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne 


